
Final Weekly 2016-2017 

CONTACT 

INFORMATION 

Phone: 905‐472‐4764  

legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca  Click for Calendar      @legacyyrdsb www.legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca

LEGACY eBulletin  

Upcoming Dates

Hose Down
The amazing Fire Fighters who work with our primary 
grades throughout the year in learning about safety and 
fire prevention came to cool us all off on Monday. The 
neighbourhood was filled with screaming, thrilled voices 
as the hoses opened up and water poured down an all 
who wished to participate. 

Monday June 26th
Eid-Ul-Fitr (No special activities at school as many of our families may be celebrating!)
Tuesday
Year end assembly 
Student School Leaders appreciation lunch (Kiss 'n Ride, Announcers, Lunch Helpers, Tech Team, Office 
Helpers, Library Helpers etc.)
Wednesday
2:00 Meet your new teacher!! 
7:00 p.m. Grade 8 Graduation at Markham District High School
Thursday
Reports go home
11:40 Clap out (Parents are welcome to join us in this celebration of our graduating class of grade 8 students 
and our leaving staff by lining the hallways and clapping them out of the school)
12:00 Dismisal
Friday
PA Day - No classes for students
School's Out for Summer

1 

Kindergarten Concert
Our kindergarten students had a chance to shine in 
their spring concert last week. Thank you to all of our 
performers who sang and showed us their talents! 
Special thanks to Mrs. Wilson for her musical 
expertise, Mrs. Micu, Mrs. Logananthan, Mrs.Cyriac, 
Mrs. Wannop, Mrs. McMartin, Mrs. Jones-Campbell 
and especially Mrs. Beintema (with her freshly broken 
arm) who came to support their artists  A great night of 
music.
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What A Year!
The end of the year is upon us and this is the last ebulletin of 2016/17.

It has been a great year of learning. As a school we have been working diligently in the areas 
of our school plan: Math, Modern Learning and Mental Health and Wellbeing. We have added 
more technology and Maker Spaces to our school and worked at making STEM a part of family 
learning. We have focused on having students reflect on their personal wellbeing and started 
work on new policies which we support our student/staff health and balance of life.

Our school went through many changes throughout the year. Legacy has welcomed many new 
families and family members (so many babies at the Kindergarten concert!!) into our 
community. We all watched the building begin along Copper Creek and are looking forward to 
welcoming new residents who will join us from this new subdivision. In our physical building we 
have upgraded technology, installed a water bottle filling station and emergency evaluation 
chairs for the stairs. We will also be doing construction on all the windows over the summer to 
stop some leaking issues.

Throughout the year our students have enthusiastically participated in so many opportunities. 
Student voice can be heard throughout the school as we try to address concerns and find what 
will engage every child in their school experience. 

Teachers, Dedicated Early Childhood Educators, and Educational Assistants have worked 
together to problem solve, plan and ensure that all students have what they need to learn. Our 
Caretakers help us all with whatever we need as well as achieving the highest recognition from 
the Board for the cleanliness of the school.

Our Office Staff are the hub of organization and welcome everyone who enters the building, 
pay our bills, ensure students are safe and solve every problem you can imagine might come 
up in a building of over 600 people.

Legacy has also welcomed the involvement of volunteers, coop students, student teachers, 
therapy dogs, therapists, psychologists, social workers, among other professionals to help us 
do the best work we can for our students. 

Legacy is a great place to learn and work. As we head into summer please ensure your child 
has time to relax and play. See you in the fall!

First Day 
September 5th, 2017 

See you then!

Mrs. Ryckman and Mrs. Hoover-Joy
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